
Special Needs Programming for Older 
Children/Teens Survey 

Thank you so much for filling out this survey. It will help 
future programming needs.  

 
1. Do you feel there is a need for more programming in the community 
for older special needs children and teens? Why?  
a. Yes 
b. No 
c. Not Sure 
d. Why? (Please write a response here) 
 
 
2. If there were library programming for older children and teens with 
special needs, what would you like that programming to consist of?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3. If the Kearns Library expanded sensory programming for older 
children and teens what is the chance that you would attend?  
a. Extremely likely 
b. Very likely 
c. Moderately likely 
d. Slightly likely 
e. Not at all likely 
 
 
4. Even if you did not attend, what is the chance that you would tell 
others about any new special needs programming for older children and 
teens?  
a. Extremely likely 
b. Very likely 
c. Moderately likely 
d. Slightly likely 
e. Not likely at all 
 



5. If there were to be expanded sensory programming at the library for 
older children and teens? What time would be best for you to attend? You 
can select more than one response.  
a. Mornings 
b. Afternoons 
c. Evenings 
d. Saturdays 
e. Other (please specify)___________________________________ 
 
 
6. Are there any special needs toys or other materials that you feel 
would make library programming for older children and teens better? ie. 
Fidget toys, balance beam, a specific technology etc. 
 
 
 
 
7. Do you have any other comments about programs at the library for older 
children and teens with special needs? Or other comments about activities 
for special needs children, ways the library can help your child, or any other 
general comments?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you! Any questions about this survey or special needs programming 
can be directed to Carrie Rogers-Whitehead at crwhitehead@slcolibrary.org 


